Crossing the Line Films




    56 Mount Prospect Park

as at 85 Greenville Place 

 


    Belfast

Dublin 8






    BT9 7BG

   Tel/fax 028 90664111

    14 April 2000

Dear Kim Bartley,

I am enclosing a couple of items as I mentioned in our recent telephone conversation to assist you in the making of your proposed RTE film on Roger Casement.   The first, my No. 1 Bibliography lists all publications entirely devoted to Casement that I have used in my book.  The second bibliography (not enclosed) deals with books and articles not specifically on Casement although most mention him or relate to his family, the period or simply constitute relevant associated material.  The second item enclosed  is a copy of my opening letter (1999) to a would-be publisher which gives a fair idea of my intentions regarding the proposed book and indeed reflects the way it turned out.  It also explains who I am and provides some reasons as to why I undertook the project.

Both I have marked 'confidential' as they are commercially sensitive and although I am more than happy for you to make use of them for the programme I would not wish those outside your project to know of my publishing concept details or intentions until that matter is concluded with the printing of a text by Gill & Macmillan.  It is Fergal Tobin's intention to publish the work this autumn and as I said, he would be pleased if you were to contact him, if there could be any arrangements entered into for all our mutual benefits.  He is the Publishing Director and the company's telephone number is 4531005.

I hope to be in Dublin quite soon, that is before the 5/6 May symposium at the Royal Irish Academy and we could perhaps meet to discuss matters and visit the NLI to inspect the Casement photographs.  If not I expect to see you on Thursday 4 May.

Yours sincerely

Jeffrey Dudgeon

